
      NEWSLETTER – September 2023 

 

Hi !  It’s me....Barb V! (that’s for Taylor Swift fans 😊) 

     

I am a recent (May2023) graduate of SSD classes and am excited to be your newsletter editor/ 
reporter. I live in Schiller Park with my best boy Buster (4 legs) – I am also recently retired and live 
just 670 paces (as my son in law likes to say) from my daughter Dawn/Eric and 9yo grandson 
Luke.  They are my heartbeat.  I tried square dancing to honor a promise I had made to a friend 
(Patty Moncrieff) long ago who was always asking me to try it.  The rest -as they say-is history!  I 
will do my best to keep you informed and amused – please be patient – this will be an ever-
evolving newsletter as I getter better at navigating the format etc.  Let me know what you’d like 
to see – this is for you! 

CALLER’S CORNER –  
Did you know we have 7 callers in our club?  Yes, we do – and watch this piece because I plan to 
get up close and personal with each one – maybe you’ll read something you didn’t know about 
him/her before!  Is there something you’d like to know?  Caller’s – watch out – you’ll be hearing 
from me soon! 

SOMETHING TO CROW ABOUT -    



Ok – I’ll start – I’m so excited to be doing this and can’t wait to meet and talk with each and 
every one of you!  Whadya’ got – upcoming birthday-anniversary-new child/grandchild– 
accomplishment or just great news?  I want to hear about it! If you’d like a yearly shout-out for 
your birthday or anniversary let me know that month/day and I’ll be on it!   Just reply (not to 
all) and I’ll put it in the appropriate newsletter! 

PICK A CHAIR –  
Just who are the chairs on our Board of Directors – keep watching this space for more! 

Chairs – watch out - I’m coming for you too!      

HOOK ME UP –   
Always check the website for the latest and greatest of what’s happening in our club 

including the current calendar - convention(s) – events, samplers, classes and more.  There are 

several NEW Sampler opportunities in September and October – come on Share The Love ! 
Website – (control & click – to connect)- Glenview Squares     

TICKLE YOUR FUNNYBONE -   
Why should you never square dance with horses? 

Because they have 2 left feet!       
 

You are the best !   
Let me hear from ya – good/bad- but be nice      

newsletter@glenviewsquares.org 

Barb Vlcek – 847.207.6837 

Who is this?  (think Sid Caesar)    

Answer in next issue!!  

http://glenviewsquares.org/

